ASHLYNS SCHOOL



May 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

A Level Photography and Fine Art Exhibition 2025

The achievement of students studying for A Level Photography and Fine Art will be celebrated with an end-of-course exhibition, which displays each student's coursework and exam portfolios.

The exhibition is a means of celebrating the progress and creativity of each student, as well as their commitment to, and enthusiasm for, the course. The Art Department will be opening the exhibition to parents/carers, staff, and governors on **Thursday 26 June between 5.15pm and 7.00pm**.

We would like to thank you for the support and encouragement you have given both the students and the department throughout the year, and hope that you are able to join us for this memorable occasion.

Yours sincerely

Ms K Gaches Head of Art

Head of Sixth Form